THE FUTURE OF FERRY SERVICE IN PRINCE WILLIAM SOUND
VALDEZ COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE
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Who should attend?

Citizens, business owners, school groups -
anyone currently using the ferry or who wishes
to use it in the future.

Why?

State revenues and budget constraints

have dramatically changed ferry service

the past two years. The Alaska Marine Highway
System Reform Initiative is looking at ways to
make ferry service affordable, predictable, and
sustainable into the future. Your opinions and

insights can help shape what future ferry service ES;’;ﬁﬁk‘E&Ef;

might look like.
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